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Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Re: Ofsted Report 
 
As you may remember, Winifred Holtby Academy was inspected by Ofsted prior to the summer 
holidays. I am delighted to be able to share the final published report with you but, most 
importantly, to celebrate the fact that Winifred Holtby is now a GOOD school and was judged to be 
GOOD across all 4 key areas of the Ofsted inspection framework. 
 
I am pleased that Ofsted have recognised and endorsed that all staff at Winifred Holtby Academy 
put the pupils at the centre of everything that they do and that our pupils benefit from a strong 
curriculum taught by staff with strong subject knowledge. Overall, the report clearly communicates 
that the education and care that pupils receive here at Winifred Holtby Academy is of a consistently 
high standard. 
 
The overall message that this report clearly conveys is that when pupils attend Winifred Holtby 
Academy regularly and engage positively with our high quality curriculum and talented staff, they 
can achieve well and realise their ambitions.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr M Brown 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 


